
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       29th January 2016 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Upcoming Events 

 
8th Feb     Chinese New Year 

 

9th  Feb     Safer Internet Day 

 

10th Feb     Open Afternoon (letter to follow) 

 

11th Feb     Open Afternoon (letter to follow) 

 

12th Feb    Family Learning Information 

                 Meeting 

 

12th Feb    2E Class Assembly  followed by  

                 Coffee Morning 

 

12th Feb   Break up for half term 3.00pm  

 

Richie the Ranger 

 
Nursery enjoyed their walk with Richie the 

Ranger where they looked for signs of 

winter. 

Online Safety Parent Workshop 

 
A workshop for parents/carers designed for 

helping to keep your child safe online will be 

held on Thursday 4th February at 9.00am in 

the Infant Hall. The workshop will be led by 

Online Safety School Improvement Officer 

Paul Bradshaw. A letter with details has been 

sent home. 

Philosophy 

 
Would you rather live on the moon, in the 

jungle, underground or under the sea and 

why? 

 

Marvellous Magical Maths 

 
Thank you again to those parents who 

attended Dave’s Marvellous Magical Maths 

workshop last Thursday. 

Please find below the links he mentioned. If 

you could not attend then please also use 

the links to find out how you can support 

your child’s learning at home. 

 

 

Facebook - Marvellous Magical Maths 

 

Twitter – MarvellousMaths 

 

BedtimeMaths.org 

 

Challenge 

 
Y1/Y2 - can you find a country beginning 

with each letter of the alphabet? 

 

Reception – can you name 7 people who help 

you in an emergency? 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Monday            Science Club          Miss Daniels 

                        School of Rock       Mrs Mullock 

                        Football                  Yinka 

                        Boys Writing          Mrs White 

                        Dance                      Miss Kervin 

 

                        Club times:  3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

                        SEN Drop-in   3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

                       

Tuesday           Y2 Swimming 9.00am 

 

Wednesday      Sing-up Assembly  N a.m. 

                        11.15am Junior Hall 

 

                        Sing-up Assembly 2.15pm 

                        Junior Hall 

    

Thursday          Online Safety Parent Workshop 

 

                        Food Technology 1W, 2H 

  

 

                        Street Dance 3-4pm 

                                  

                          

Friday              Biscuit Day RD to bring biscuits 

 

 

                          

ATTENDANCE  

 

18th Jan   -   22nd  Jan 

 

          RD    90.00% 

          RM    92.22% 

          1K     93.33% 

          1W    97.60% 

          2H     94.29% 

          2E     98.33% 

          AM    96.19% 

          PM     83.96% 

 

Only 3 classes in green last week.  

Well done Nam, 2E and 1W! 

 

Attendance for the above date 

was:           94.47%   
 

Sing-up Assembly 

 
We would like to invite all parents/carers to our 

Sing-up Assembly on Wednesday  3rd February at 

2.15pm in the Junior Hall. 

A separate assembly will be held for parents of 

morning nursery children on the same day  at 

11.15am. 

 Bug Club 

 
Thank you to the parents who came to the 

Literacy Bug Club workshop. Bug Club is a 

great online resource but unfortunately 

the workshop was not too well attended. 

If you missed the workshop this time but 

would like Miss Haynes to run another one 

then please inform school. Remember to 

read online with your child at: 

www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 

Enterprise 

 
Enterprise Club are having a Chinese New 

Year sale on Friday 5th February. Children 

can bring £1  for 3 items. Proceeds of the 

sale go towards purchasing items for the 

Merit Shop. 


